
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 

 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No: 234216 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest:      Fr. Roger Peck 
Parish Deacon:   Rev. Mr David Williams 

St Hubert’s Presbytery, Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, 
West Midlands, B68 0TQ 

Tel No: 0121 422 2388 
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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

Second Sunday of Lent, 4th, 5th March 2023 

000First  

Saturday 4th     
5:30pm Rosary (Confession also available) 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday A.Rose int - EG get well 

Sunday 5th     
10:00am Sunday Mass Maria Garofalo RIP 

Our First Sunday Rosary follows on after Mass  

Monday 6th     No Mass 

Tuesday 7th    6:00pm Lent Mass Fr Antony Joyce 

Wednesday 8th            10:00am Lent Mass Anne Marie Sp Int (MC) 

Thursday 9th         
6:00pm Holy Hour & Benediction 

7:00pm Lent Mass Special Intention 

Friday 10th       
6:30pm Lent Mass  Bridget Watts Sp. Int. 

7:00pm Stations of the Cross 

Saturday 11th    

10:00am Lent Mass People of the Parish 

5:30pm Rosary (Confession also available) 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Margaret Farrell RIP 
 

Third Sunday of Lent, 12th March 2023  
000First  

Sunday 12th    10:00am Sunday Mass Grazia Armato RIP 
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Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

Parish Tote is being relaunched in March. The price will be £2 

per month for the 10 months left of the calendar year – total 

price £20. Sign up sheets are being handed out with this week’s 

Newsletter. 

General appeal for more people to be involved with the life of 

the parish. If you would like to be involved in organising or 

supporting any of our upcoming social and fundraising events your 

contribution would be gratefully received. Ways in which you can 

assist and contribute are outlined in the Fundraising Newsletter 

accompanying your parish Newsletter this week. 

Mass for Missio – 11th  March, 12 noon at St Chad’s Cathedral. 

Missio is the Pope’s charity for World Mission and supports the 

Church in greatest need, where it is growing and where it is 

suffering. All supporters of Missio, through prayer, through 

giving to the Red Box, as local secretaries are invited to a 

Diocesan Mass at St Chad’s Cathedral on 11th March with 

Archbishop Bernard Longley and representatives from Missio and 

Mill Hill Missions. This will be a wonderful occasion to thank God 

for the work of Missio and to pray for the important work of the 

Church’s Mission to the whole world. 

SYRIA EARTHQUAKE APPEAL Catholic charity Aid to the 

Church in Need (ACN) has opened an emergency fund for people 

in northern Syria desperate for help following a series of 

devastating earthquakes over the last few days. For more info 

see down acnuk.org, or scan the QR code        
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In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the 

fire escape routes. Instructions with a map / diagram are located 

at various points. In the case of an evacuation please gather on 

the grass lawn at the side of the church. 

The Warm Hub is now up and running. Thank you to all our 

volunteers who make this possible – though we could always do 

with a few more! There is now also a food pantry available. For a 

subscription of £5 you can collection some of your essential 

weekly shopping. Please go along to the venue to find out more. 

Forty Days for Life: Continues outside of St Helen's RC 

Church, Station Rd, Kings Norton from 8am to 8pm until Palm 

Sunday. For more details or to get involved contact Isabel: 

07773 501721.  

First Holy Communion Preparation – for all year 3 children (or 

above), who are to receive their First Holy Communion this 

summer. Every first Saturday we will be following a monthly 

preparation course. Next session is this Saturday, 4th March at 

10:30am  

 

 
 



Please Pray for… 
 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr John Baggley, Fr 

Dominic Innamorati SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr 

Keith Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, 

Mgr Graham Wilkinson, Dcn Mike Walker, & Fr Tony Rohan 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat 

Walsh, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna 

Edwards, Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, 

Marion King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat 

Rowley, Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna 

Cartlidge, Christine Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; Joe 

O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary 

McDonagh; Rosa Peck; Philip Williams; Janey Heanue 

The recently deceased: Mary Curran, Grazia Armato, Bernard 

Abbotts, Anthony James Ray; Mary Nicholson; Marie Thompson 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: Kate Field; Fredereck Moore; Neil O’Brien; Gertrude 

Mary Mason; Paul Scott; Mary Gollogly; Pasqualena Pontillo; 

Kathleen O Connor; Kathleen Hadley; Ena Cunningham; Anthony J. 

Garvin; Frederick Moore; Bernard Cox; Edward Shepperd; 

Thomas Byrne; Alec Chrisfre; Len Park Rt. Rev. Mgr. Canon Daniel 

Leonard; Cecilia Mathias; Sheila Collett; Anne Moran; Vincent 

Bell; Barbara Yale; James O’Halloran; Fergus Speers; Helen 

Walter; Mary Eva Perkins Maureen Ward; Thomas Duffy William 

O’Connor; Anthony O’Carroll; Jeno Molnar; John Vincent Burke; 

Edna May Coady; Thelma Havelin; Francis Wood; Mary Harris; 

Anthony Gibbons; David Pole; Winifred Cox; Jean Levy 

 

Offertory Totals for the 12th of February, 2023 

Gift Aid £70.50 Non GA £188.65 Standing Orders £236 Totals £495.15 

This weekend’s second collection is for Cathedral Maintenance  
Next week’s collection is for the CaFod Lent Fast 



 


